
                                            SPRING NEWS!

Lack of time prevents me from crafting a pretty newsletter...please forgive me!

                              Please read the announcements below!!!!!   

                                                     ANNUAL MEETING!   

                                  It’s June 8th...right after new folks jury....2-4pm!

If you want to jury for a new media, you still need to send in an application. No jury fee is needed for members! Go to our website to get the info or drop Diane Fredgant an email. 

WHAT HAPPENS AT THE ANNUAL MEETING?

So glad you asked! We’ll confirm the new steering committee, share our 2014-15 calendar, sign up for exhibition opportunities, schmooze, have a nosch....and most importantly, share our art.

WE WANT EVERYONE to bring along 1-2 pieces of art they have created...we conduct a little “gallery walk” and learn about what each of us do. Each artist is invited to take 30 seconds or so to simply introduce their work and give us all a better sense of what you do!

SAVE THE DATE! August 3rd 2014

                                           ORA TRUNK SALE: 

Any ORA member is eligible to participate. Why is this Trunk sale different from all other trunk sales in the whole year?

· This is an under $50 sale....bring your 2nds and the items you just want to get rid of!

· We will sell out of the trunks of our cars!

· The MJCC is partnering with us... you will get a couple of parking spots to use

· The cost to you? A 15% commission on your sales payable to the J

More details at our annual meeting...!

CELEBRATION OF ART 2014

YES, we now have a date! November 23....with a strong chance of a Saturday Night Sales Event on the 22nd. We’re working on plans with the MJCC.

For years we have been trying to find a way to make or COA come alive with a “preview night.” The MJCC is very interested in working on this new addition to the program but we don’t yet know what kind of shape this will take. Early conversations have been very exciting. We hope to have more information by then to share with you at our annual meeting!

             JAM (Jewish Art Month)by Sharon Segal

JAM was successful in many ways.  We greatly enhanced the lobby of the JCC by having our wonderful art displayed for a month.  Not only was the art tastefully displayed, but we were financially successful as well!  Each week we sold over $700!   Our I-Pad and Square were working perfectly for credit card purchases.  Each artist was on duty 10 to 14 hours during the week to answer questions and make sales.  I found this time, conversing the folks about our art and artists, very stimulating and fun.  We encourage you to get involved in this successful sale next year.(Editor’s note: thank you to Sharon and Brauna for their hard work to make the 2014 event our most successful JAM event to date!)




   NEVEH SHALOM LOBBY SHOW
We’re having a good bit of success with this exhibition opportunity. At the annual meeting you will have the opportunity to see the upcoming themes and sign up for one of the shows in  2014-2015 .

Thank you Leslie Elder for your on-going efforts to make each of these shows spectacular!







RSVP

Please drop me a quick note to tell me you are coming. We want to have enough food and we also want to tighten up our planning.  We expect to conclude the meeting in less than the two hours allotted...your rsvp will help us plan!

                                               Happy ART!
eddy

